
 

Feb 16, 2024 

Price Increase Announcement 
 
 

To our Valued Customers: 
 

 

Due to recent sharp increases in Global Logistics costs, as well as several other factors,  
Grabber Construction Products will implement the following increases effective April 1st, 2024. 

 

• Grabber and Scorpion Bulk, Small Pack and Collated Screws  +8% 

• Grabber Pneumatic Nails and Staples       +10% 

• Grabber Bulk and Small Pack Drywall and Hand Drive Nails      +10% 

• Grabber Superdrive Bits and Attachments        +10%  

• Grabber Bit Tips, Holders, and Setters        +10%  

• Grabber Joint Tape, Mesh Tape, Abrasive Blades, Sanding Sponges, Utility Knives/Blades +12% 

• Grabber Cart/Dolly (Fold N Go, Tilt Trucks, Drywall Carts, Step Ups)    +14%   

• Grabber Straight and Pre-tied Wire         +10% 

• Arrow Reveal Cut Workstations and Accessories      +5% 
  

 
 
Please reach out to your Grabber Representative for new price sheets. Purchases ahead of the increase 
date may not exceed historical volumes for the period. Please contact your local Grabber Representative 
with questions or concerns.   
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued business and support of Grabber. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Mike Toole - Vice President of Sales  
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